
Dear rules Committee: 
 
I am writing to voice my support for a true democracy by asking you to please vote yes on the popular 
vote bill. I cannot stress how strongly I feel about the importance of the people’s vote, rather than a 
small group of ‘electors’, being what counts. 
 
Thank You, 
Gary Cates 
Salem 
 


